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PrayerWalk For Dexter Schools

Written by

Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Writer

Dexter, Missouri - Tonight at 6:00 p.m. members of the local community will
meet at the Southwest Elementary School and walk around Southwest, Central,
TS Middle and DHS Schools.

It’s an opportunity to pray for our children, teachers, bus drivers, parents,
grandparents, administrators, board members and anyone who is involved with
Dexter’s youth.

You can walk, or just stand and pray.  Groups may form or you can stand alone. 
The point being, YOU are invited to come and pray.

This is a wonderful way to start off the new school year and perhaps will become
a tradition.  It doesn’t matter what church you belong to or if you don’t attend a
church, EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO ATTEND!
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